

## Late fees

1 message

**Nikki Albertson** <nalbertson9@gmail.com>
To: "tiffanym.fppud@gmail.com" <tiffanym.fppud@gmail.com>

Tue, Jan 3, 2023 at 8:52 AM

Dear FPPUD

ACCT #1086

I wanted to thank u for waiving my late fee this time. I am retired and my Social Security \$ is deposited every 3rd Wednesday of each month. As a result, it sometimes falls on the day after the water bill due date. As this month it will be on 1/18 which is great to pay on time.

I wild like too address this issue with the water board. I am sure I am not the only customer with this issue and it would be nice if us, as senior citizens, could get a day or two leeway so we do not keep occurring late fees, which if living on a fixed income is the cost of a loaf of bread these days.

Please consider this at your next meeting.

Thank u again. Nicolette Albertson 818 635 8194